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H. E. Abdulaziz Al-Rashed 
 

I would like to convey to your Excellency my appreciation and gratitude for participating in the 

proceedings of the first meeting in Abu Dhabi of the Committee for Studying the Standards of 

Accounting and Auditing as a Consultant for the GCC Secretariat, and also as an organizer for the 

project.  I am really quite thankful for your efforts  in the Committee and the two technical teams 

which emanated from it. 

 

I was informed by the delegation of the GCC Secretariat that your effective participation played a 

great role in clarifying to the participants the whole picture and disclosed the importance and 

significance of establishing accounting and auditing standards for the Gulf Cooperative Council 

member states. 

 

Thank you and best regards, 

 

 

Abdulla Yaqoub Bushara 

Secretary-General of the Gulf Cooperative Council 


